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PORR Carinthia with strong new staff 
Upgrades in the Technical Branch Management 

Klagenfurt am Wörthersee, 30th January 2019 - Paul Lamprecht was Technical Branch Manager in the region of 

Carinthia and East Tyrol for many years. Since the beginning of the year, he has been Managing Director of PORR 

Business Unit 1 in the field of building construction. He is followed by two experts from PORR as Technical Branch 

Managers: Robert Wuggenig in building construction and Robert Truppe in civil engineering. With his many years 

of experience, Michael Kotomisky remains in his position of Commercial Branch Manager. 

With 29 years of experience in the construction industry, Michael Kotomisky has been working as Commercial Branch 

Manager for PORR in the regions of Carinthia and East Tyrol since 2012. Focusing on sustainable business, he and Paul 

Lamprecht have tripled turnover and more than doubled the number of employees. “After many years of cooperation 

with Michael Kotomisky, I believe the management of the branch in very competent hands. The fact that my position 

has been filled from within our own ranks makes me particularly confident that PORR Carinthia will continue on its 

successful course,” said Paul Lamprecht about his succession. 
 

Kotomisky is equally optimistic about the change: “We will continue to master all future challenges, also with the new 

line-up. Sustainable business remains our top priority - we want to create jobs and values for the future.“ 

 

Loyalty and reliability 
 

The new Technical Branch Manager in building construction, Robert Wuggenig, has been with PORR since 2011. 

Loyalty, reliability and handshake quality distinguish him. He has already proven these values and principles in many 

different construction projects - from fence bases to new hospital buildings. "Better together” is his motto. As a team 

player, he approaches new tasks with motivation and is looking forward to actively help shaping PORR. 

 

Know-how and passion 
 

Robert Truppe, the new Technical Branch Manager in civil engineering, has been with PORR since 1990 in various 

positions in the Carinthia and East Tyrol area. His greatest passion is road construction. His motto also stems from this 

field: "Always stay down-to-earth". The intensive exchange with colleagues and customers is particularly important to 

him. 
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Strong trio for the management of PORR in Carinthia and East Tyrol 
 

 
 

Left to right: Prok. Ing. Robert Truppe (Technical Branch Manager / civil engineering), Dir. Prok. Michael Kotomisky (Commercial 

Branch Manager), Prok. Dipl.-Ing. Robert Wuggenig (Technical Branch Manager / building construction) © Daniel Waschnig 
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